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It's critical to pass SB 704, which establishes a Governance Board. We need 

everyone covered by health care in Oregon. Many homeless people are on our 

streets due to medical debt and have no access to affordable, equitable health care. 

 

Thank you for your attention to SB 704. 

 

Kathleen & Ed Filip 

Eugene OR 


